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Comments: I am opposed to South 32 Hermosa Mine project. This is a treasured wildlife and endangered

species area and ST RT 82 is a designated scenic highway. Arizona can not tolerate yet another draining of its

limited water resources. Look at the history of Arizona water sources being depleted or polluted with uncontrolled

growth. Look at the local histories of mine water pollution. There are many endangered species here as

evidenced by my own wildlife cams on my own property. I am worried about an additional two hundred thirty four

two MORE trucks on this poorly maintained two lane scenic route. I have documented hearing loss confirmed by

a University Hospital Audiology Department due to the continuous trucks on Hwy 82 passing by my house

everyday and night. Two hundred thirty four more trucks will be devastating and result in a loss of property value

as well as my hearing! I am working outside all day and am affected by this constant noise. I don't want my air

&amp; water quality drained, downgraded or polluted. I do not want me, my animals or the wildlife to be affected

by led and manganese pollution and constant intrusion into a natural environment.  Does Hermosa 32 have a

good track record for environmental quality? Google it yourself. 


